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NGS Data Explorer will be

Decommissioned on November 16, 2023
 
 
Later this month the NGS Data Explorer will be decommissioned and will no longer be
available. Users are encouraged to switch to the NGS Map, an improved application with
more NGS information available. Please make sure to update any bookmarks you have to
the old application and point them to the NGS Map. There are two tutorial videos available
that describe the basic and more advanced features of the NGS Map application.
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